
The Bible Project 2.0 
Frequently Asked Questions 

Starts September, 2018 

 
What is the “Bible Project?” 
The	Bible	Project	is	a	new	course	designed	to	enable	congregation	members	to	get	an	
understanding	of	the	whole	Bible.		It	puts	the	content	of	Scripture	in	a	thematic	frame	using	
visuals,	photos,	and	learning	tools.	  It’s time to upgrade our engagement with the Bible. 
 
What the Bible Project is NOT:   
The Bible Project is not a Bible survey course nor an in-depth study.  Inspiration will come as the 
Holy Spirit enlightens our minds to see and perceive, to hear and understand what the Word says. 
 
Who	will	be	leading	and	teaching?	
For	the	past	2	years,	15	of	your	fellow	members	have	been	preparing	for	September,	2018.		
Their	names	and	pictures	are	in	Brochure.		They	have	read,	studied,	and	11	are	preparing	to	
teach	God’s	eternal	Word	in	a	new	way.		The next Stage 2.0 is for everyone who will give 1 hour a 
week in four 10-week sessions over the next 2 years to complete the whole Bible.  Those who 
complete The Project will know God and God’s will much better than when they started. 
	
What	will	be	covered	in	the	Bible	Project?	
Creation to the final Re-creation of the new heaven and the new earth in 20 Old Testament portions 
and 20 New Testament portions. 
 
I	have	heard	how	intensive	the	Bible	Project	for	teachers	is,	will	it	be	that	hard	for	those	
who	sign	up	for	Stage	2.0?	
NO.  The congregational stage 2.0 will be only ONE hour per week and will be less demanding.  
Preparation will be suggested but not required.  No one will be “put on the spot” about their 
preparation or their Bible knowledge.  And no one will be expected to teach. 
	
Will there be homework? 
Bible readings will be recommended for class preparation and handouts will cover the teaching points 
week by week.  Visuals will reinforce The Big Ideas.  Scripture location “Markers” will reinforce 
where to find certain passages.  While optional, all preparation will increase learning. 
	
Will a weekday class be available? 
That depends on finding the day and time when a sufficient number would like to take the class.  
	
What will be the start date for the first quarter? 
Wednesday classes will start September 5, 2018.  Sunday September 9, 2018, will be the first 
Sunday. 
	

SUNDAY	
9:30	AM		Child	care	available	
11:00	AM	Child	care	as	needed	

2:30	PM		Child	care	possible	if	desired	
	

WEDNESDAY	
5:30	PM	Child	care	available	
6:30	PM	Child	care	available	

Other	times?		______________________________	



	


